
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Dear  Donors and Volunteers:   

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am so happy to announce that Family Promise of Las 

Vegas will be bringing back our in person Holiday Party 

for the children we serve in our shelter and housing 

programs!  During the initial months of the  pandemic it 

was not safe for us to gather and celebrate this very 

special event for children.  We are stepping out in faith 

now that this December,  2022 is the time to begin 

again. 

 

Our  party location will be our current temporary office 

site at 3690 E. Tropicana Avenue.  We are currently 

being  hosted in the former staff offices of Community 

Lutheran while we get to work in 2022/2023 on our new 

building construction.   

 

We want to get the word out early so all of our 

volunteers and supporters of this project will have time 

to help us make it the best party ever! 

 

Please contact me at director@fplv.org  to sign up your 

volunteer group to help with crafts, cookie decorating, 

ornament making, organize a toy drive and other 

opportunities.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

                          Terry Lindemann 

                         Executive Director 

               

 

                    

How You Can Help 

• Organize a new toy drive. 

• Talk to your congregation.  

• Engage your scout troop. 

• Get your special group  
or employer involved. 

 
Call our office at (702) 638-8806 to 

arrange a pick- up of large donations.  
Or contact us by email :  

director@fplv.org 
 

Family Promise of Las Vegas 
3690 E. Tropicana Avenue 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89121 
  Office:  (702)638-8806 

 
Family Promise of Las Vegas is  a 501-C3 

non- profit organization, registered in 
good standing with the State of Nevada . 
E.I.N. 88-0352350 
 
Your donations to FPLV may be tax 
deductible pursuant to the provisions of 
the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, 26 C. 
170.c. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Celebrating 26 years of serving Homeless 
Parents and Children of Southern Nevada 

Holiday Toy Drive 2022 
Volunteers and Toys Needed 

For Children’s Party on December 10, 2022 

 

               Our Holiday Party for children will be on Saturday, December 10, 2022.  At this event our children enjoy a day of 
holiday fun.  Crafts, pictures with Santa, snacks, and a stocking full of surprises.  See pictures of previous parties  at 
www.fplv.org.  Please help us make this year’s party to be a joy-filled success by organizing a toy drive with your 
family, friends, place of business, congregation or giving circle .    
 
At this event, children will enjoy a very special holiday party while their parents will be selecting gifts for their child  
from a “Santa’s Store”  full of new unwrapped gifts.    This wonderful event gives the parents the dignity of being able 
to select the gifts for their child and give the gifts to them personally.   

   
PLEASE HELP BY DONATING NEW TOYS BY THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2022 

 donated toys should be new and  unwrapped  
EMAIL US AT DIRECTOR@FPLV.ORG TO SIGN UP AS A VOLUNTEER 
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